
                           Registration now open 
Monday, March 17 until Friday, April 11, 2025

All CampFIRE evolutions
are supported by firefighters
from throughout the Niagara
Region.



CampFIRE Niagara is a joint initiative that will help inspire and
empower the next generation of firefighters while contributing to
increased diversity in the fire service and across our Region

Niagara Regional Fire Chiefs are organizing a three-day event
called CampFIRE (Fueling Inspiration Resilience and
Empowerment), designed to give female high school students
hands-on experience, mentorship, and insight into a career in the
fire service. 

This program not only introduces participants to the physical and
technical aspects of firefighting but also encourages them to
explore their potential, build confidence and see themselves in
roles traditionally underrepresented by women. The event will
run May 29, 30 and 31, 2025 in Niagara Falls, and is free to
selected participants.


